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Chicago Managing Partner Outlines NLRB Changes and Impact
on Restaurant Employers
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The National Labor Relations Board (NLRB), a federal agency that helps set the direction for the

broader policy of U.S. labor law, has issued a number of decisions that challenge long-standing

NLRB precedent. In a contributed article for Fast Casual, Steve Miller details what the change in

NLRB precedent means for restaurant employers and workers. In the article, Miller states, “In

consideration of these changes, employers who previously had revised their rules for legal

compliance are encouraged to review their handbook policies to see where they might be able to

articulate stronger expectations.”

To read the full article, visit Fast Casual.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 

Related People

Steve A. Miller

Partner

312.580.7817

Email

Related Offices

mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/steve-a-miller.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/steve-a-miller.html
tel:312.580.7817
mailto:smiller@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/


Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Chicago

https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/offices/chicago.html

